Faculty Report Sept. 21, 2021

- Eighty percent of teachers surveyed believe teachers should be fully vaccinated
- Teachers are concerned that they are not notified in a timely fashion when a student on their roster has tested positive for COVID.
- There are concerns about over-crowded classrooms, some of which have 40 or more students.
- Teachers would like regular updates regarding progress of the Lifetime Health Benefits committee.
- Teachers would like the Board of Trustees to consider results of teacher surveys when considering evaluations of the Executive Director.
- Faculty morale is low on campus. Among the reasons for this are lack of timely, clear communication from administration, a lack of efforts to address staff concerns in a timely manner, and the denial of seemingly reasonable requests from staff.
- Parents are encouraged to make sure their children get to school on time. Many students are late to first- and second-person classes and are missing instructional minutes. Tardy sweeps have been implemented.